KATHY WARD

From:

Robin Dier <robinandbobdier@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 16, 2018 1:18 PM

To:

KATHY WARD

Subject:

please add to councilmembers packet for city council meeting

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers:

Item 23 - Dana Point is too small of a city for there to be districts instead of the current at large voting.

I support the work of the current Financial Review Committee. They have finally added some transparency to the financial health of the city. None of the city councilmembers are financial experts so you should welcome the input of this important committee. It is also great that each councilmember had the opportunity to appoint one member of the committee.

The city attorney is bleeding the city. Why hasn't the rate paid or the contract been reviewed in several years? The contract should go out to bid so the rates paid are reasonable and in line with surrounding cities. An in-house attorney would be best.

Dana Point has changed. The citizens want transparency and are becoming much more interested in what the city is doing or not doing. I am looking forward to the fall election.

Robin Dier Capistrano Beach

Agenda Item No. 23, 20, 22